
 

Welcome back everyone in year 5 / 6 ! 

 
I hope you had a fantastic Easter break and enjoyed the mix of 

sunshine and the odd snow flurry! 

 
Once again, there will be lots of interesting learning opportunities 

for you. We will  be starting the term with ‘Dr Ernest Drakes, 

Dragonology’, which looks very exciting!  
We will be continuing to explore space in Science as well as our new 

Topic of Sound! 

 
This term we will be having a weekly coached cricket session on 

Thursdays.  

 
We will be having an outside lesson daily, regardless of the weather, 

so it is really important that you have a warm waterproof coat 

with you every day! 

 
We will be staying in our class bubbles for now for lessons and break 

times. Don’t forget to bring your healthy snack to enjoy at 

breaktimes too!  

 
This is the start of a particularly special term as a Year 6 and, as 

well as a wide range of learning opportunities and experiences, we 

have lots of ideas to help celebrate your Oakfield journey as well as 

support you through the transition to Secondary School – we 

understand that there can be a whole range of emotions for Y6 

children and their families during the Summer term but we’re here 

to listen, support and guide you in whatever way we can. 

 

Key Information 

Home Learning: Please continue at home with the wonderful 

things you have been doing such as reading, handwriting and 

times tables practice. Remember to practise your weekly 

spellings on spelling shed and use TT Rockstars too! 

Forest Schools: Your Forest School session will be on 

Friday  morning. Please make sure that you bring a change of 

footwear with you, ideally Wellington boots if you have them. 

Break: The days are still very chilly and we will still be having 

windows open to keep the rooms well ventilated. Please ensure 

your child has a school jumper (even an extra jumper for 

underneath their school jumper) and a warm waterproof coat in 

school daily, as playtimes are outside in all weathers.  

 

PE: Thursday afternoon and Friday morning. PE uniform is 

trainers, navy or black leggings, jogging bottoms or shorts, their 

red school shirt or PE top and their school sweatshirt if it’s cold. 

Hoodies are not appropriate due to possibility of the hood being 

caught in equipment.  

Punctuality: The gates open at 8:40a.m. to allow children to 

come straight up and enjoy their “Magic Breakfast Bagel”.               

At 8:55a.m. the gates will be closed and children will need to be 

signed in. Remember: the sooner you are in, the warmer your 

breakfast will be.  

Water Bottles: It is important for children to be kept hydrated 

throughout the day.  Please ensure that they have a drinks 

bottle labelled with their name, which can be kept in class. 


